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Dear Dr. Gridlock: 

The pro-Klingle Road folks are claiming that Dr. Gridlock has endorsed reopening Klingle Road. 
Is this the case? 

Charlie McCormick 
Washington 

More information concerning this issue will come out in the D.C. consultant's report, the city's 
recommendation, and the D.C. Council's hearing and action. People on both sides have been 
eloquent and impassioned. 

At this point, I'm for repairing and reopening this road in Northwest Washington. 

To permanently close a public road, for the benefit of this group or that, makes me uncomfortable. 

 


